
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Acknowledgement Receipt of the Output of the Resurvey conducted re: Republic Act
9322
1 message

June Crisel Odejar <jcmodejar@namria.gov.ph> Wed, Jan 18, 2023 at 3:45 PM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
Cc: NAMRIA Records Management Section <records@namria.gov.ph>

LORMELYN E. CLAUDIO, CESO IV
Regional Executive Director
DENR Region 4B- MIMAROPA
DENR by the Bay Building
Roxas Blvd., Ermita Manila

Dear RED Claudio,
Good Day!

Attached is the scanned copy of the signed letter reply on your request regarding the above
mentioned subject.The original document shall be sent to you through snail mail. 

Kindly acknowledge this email upon receipt.

Thank you and stay safe.

For. Beata Densing Batadlan
Chief, Remote Sensing Technologist
Land Classification Division
Resource Data Analysis Branch
National Mapping & Resource Information Authority
Lawton Ave, Fort Bonifacio, 1634 Taguig City
Fax/Tel: +632 88842863, Trunkline +632 88104831 loc 721

***** The information contained in this communication is privileged and confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual
or entity to whom it is addressed and others authorized to receive it.  If you are not the intended recipient, you must not disclose or use
the information contained in it.  If you have received this email in error, please notify us immediately.  You may contact us at (+632)
8884-2877 or email us at gictd@namria.gov.ph.  *****
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